
KENT SOCIAL SERVICES SEARCH SUBCOMMITTEE 
 
 
A meeting of the Kent Social Services Search Subcommittee was held on Monday, Jan. 3, 2022 at Kent 
Town Hall. 
 
Present: Chairman Rufus deRham and member Ruth Epstein. Member Catherine Bachrach was absent 
due to illness. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:10 p.m. deRham moved to go into executive session for the purpose 
of discussing the two applications of candidates for the position of interim social services director. 
Seconded by Epstein and carried. 
 
The subcommittee came back into regular session at 4:20 p.m. Epstein made a motion to recommend to 
the Board of Selectmen that Judy Sheridan be hired as the interim social services director until such time 
as a permanent, fulltime director is hired. Seconded by deRham and carried. 
A discussion on where to place ads for the permanent position was held, but no decision was made. 
Members wanted Bachrach’s input. 
 
The next meeting will be held at 4 p.m. on Jan. 12. 
The meeting adjourned at 4:47 p.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Ruth Epstein 
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